
Edinburgh Way 

NEWSLETTER
March - April

Following staff attending physical 
awareness training at the Fisherfield 
Childcare conference on 2nd January 
2019, the Duckling’s team have 
introduced ‘Mini Mover’ sessions to 
develop the vestibular sense in 
children. The vestibular sense refers to 
balance. The children have especially 
enjoyed the crawling frames used 
during the sessions. 

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Upcoming 
Events

SCHOOL 
READINESS 

CONFERENCE
Monday 18th 

February 
6.00pm – 6.40pm. 

BABY SENSORY 
MORNING
Monday

18th March
2:00pm-3:00pm

EASTER FAIR
Saturday 6th April

10am-1pm

SOCIAL SATURDAY
Saturday 

22nd June
9:30-11:30

The Little Lamb’s children have 
enjoyed learning about Chinese 
New Year. We investigated the 
colours of the Chinese flag and 
painted pictures of pigs as it is the 
year of the pig. We explored 
Chinese noodles in the home corner 
which the children loved and we 
celebrated with a party in the 
afternoon.

Little Lambs

Ducklings

The Farmers have recently displayed an interest in exploring eggs. This topic 
was at the request of the children who wanted to explore how eggs can be 
cooked in a variety of ways. The Farmers learnt about the different kind of eggs 
you can eat and about the different animals who lay eggs. To top this off we had 
an Egg themed Olympics! 

Little Farmers

The Little Lambs
(Image little lambs Chinese New Year)

The Ducklings

The Farmers
(Image farmer egg Olympics)



Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

a t  t h e  s c h o o l  h o u s e

0161 653 1996

If you would like to book a party at Running Wild, log onto www.runningwildparties.co.uk 
where you can check availability and book online. 

Alternatively ring 0161 653 1996 and speak to Paula. 

Party time! 

Question of the 
month

March
Do you need any support 

with routines at home? 

April
Do you know what physical 

literacy is?

General News
Thank you to all parents and 

grandparents who attended our first 

family play and stay sessions. Parents 

were able to take part in morning 

activities such as self-registration, 

baking and painting. The children 

loved having their family spending the 

time playing with them at nursery. Our 

next play and stay session will be on 

Tuesday 26th February at 2.00pm.

EASTER FAIR
SATURDAY
6TH APRIL

10am-1pm


